Town of Tamworth Transfer Station 
The recent Covid-19 pandemic has brought many changes to our town transfer station. Recycling was stopped at the beginning of the pandemic due to safety concerns.  Since then, new traffic patterns have been established to promote social distancing and efficiency. 
We will begin recycling again on Wednesday June 3rd.

Here are some suggestions to help you make an efficient trip to the transfer station: 

~Please plan a little more time for your trip to the transfer station, as it is a busy place.

~Please sort your recycling before you arrive at the transfer station. 

~Flatten you corrugated cardboard before you arrive at the transfer station.

~Since recycling is the first stop as you enter the transfer station, we suggest you load your vehicle accordingly: MSW first, recycling last.
If possible, please do not bring in all of you recyclable item at once, as it will overwhelm the capacity of the containers. If you can divide your recycling over a two-week period, it will be very helpful. Thank you.  

Please drive slowly, as it is a small and congested area with turning traffic!
The traffic flow will be:

~People who have recycling materials and MSW (municipal solid waste) will choose the left lane (to the right of the box containers). We will recycle aluminum cans, corrugated cardboard, tin cans, and glass. 
(Until we have a baler and dry space to store plastics and paper, it is not cost effective or practical to recycle them.) 
*See the guidelines below.  It is very important that these guidelines be followed to ensure that our recycling program can continue. 
Please do not stop in the right lane to deposit your recycling items.

Please understand that the right lane is for the Household MSW (municipal solid waste), and brush only. 
~People with just MSW will choose the right lane (to the right of the box containers,) and then one of the two lanes in front of the compactor in the green building. 
Please wait until the person unloading has left before you pull forward to the stop line and unload. Stay in the space provided for your lane when depositing your MSW.

~People with just construction, tires, electronics, refrigerators, heavy metal will choose the left lane (recycling lane), and take a sharp left (before the divided lanes to the MSW compactor) and then check with the attendant before unloading.
~People with just brush will choose the right lane and pull off to the right beside the chipper to unload. Once unloaded, exit to the right of the green compactor building.
*Recycling guidelines:

~Aluminum cans, beverage cans only.
~Corrugated cardboard: Clean corrugated cardboard only. (No waxed cardboard or pizza boxes.)           Please flatten cardboard boxes before arriving at the transfer station, to save time in line.

~Steel and tin cans, must be rinsed clean.

~Glass: food and beverage glass containers only no lids. Glass must be rinsed clean.
The attendants at the transfer station should not have to pick through the containers and remove unclean items or items that don’t belong in the recycling containers. 
The full Transfer Station guidelines can be found at: https://www.tamworthnh.org/sites/tamworthnh/files/uploads/transfer_station_guidelines_6.2019_update.pdf
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